
 
 

The FCNI Education Committee invites you to  
 

“Evidence-based Practice and the FCN Part I: 
Inspiring a Spirit of Inquiry to Solve Practice Problems” 

 

 

 

 
 

Presented by: Mary Lynne Knighten, DNP, RN, NEA-BC 
Date: Thursday, January 25, 2023 
Time: 6pm to 7pm Central Time on Zoom 
 
Dr. Knighten is the President of FCNI, a faculty member at Azuza Pacific University, and a board-certified nurse 
executive with 36 years of progressive management experience leading patient care operations, legal and 
regulatory compliance, and clinical programs including improving evidence-based practices, patient satisfaction, 
and quality outcomes for major medical centers and teaching hospitals. Mary Lynne is the Health Ministry Director 
at St. Dominic Catholic Church in Los Angeles, CA, the Faith Community Foundations Course Educator at Azusa 
Pacific University and has published widely about faith community nursing. 
 
This is the first of two webinars designed to enable faith community nurses to use evidence-based practice (EBP) in 
their ministry.  The focus will be on inspiring a sense of inquiry to identify practice and/or patient problems and 
addressing those problems with evidence to improve care. EBP competencies will be presented, along with skill 
development for the following: writing a searchable PICO question to drive the literature search for research that is 
ready for translation to practice (including patient/ population, intervention, comparison, and outcomes. 
 
Learning outcomes: 

1. Write a searchable PICO question. 
2. Identify 2 EPB competencies for nurses. 

 
Registration: CNE 1.0 ANCC contact hours      $20 for Members; $40 for Nonmembers 
 
ANCC contact hours are pending from Northeast Multistate Division Education Unit, an accredited approver by the American 
Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission on Accreditation. 
 

Register: www.fcninternational.org 

http://www.fcninternational.org/

